Dear Parent:

There will be a 3rd grade traveling basketball team and a 4th grade traveling basketball team. These two teams will participate in weekend tournaments held in January and February.  A practice and game schedule will be given at the first practice on December 13th  at 9:00am-10:30am in the Shiocton High School Gym.  Game jerseys will be ordered after the first day of practice.    

Registration consists of signing your son up for a basketball team and paying a registration fee.   The fee for your son to be on a team is $20.00.  You can pay and register your son on December 6th  at 10:00am-12:00pm located in the Elementary School School Gym.  If you cannot make it to register in person you can contact Chad Schmidt at 986-3351 ext. 752.
The 3rd  and 4th grade basketball program is directed by parents volunteering their time to coach practices and tournaments.  If you are interested in volunteering as a coach or in other capacities, please get in contact with Chad Schmidt (head varsity boys basketball coach) at 986-3351 ext. 752.  More information will be presented at a later date to the parents and players.

Sincerely,

Chad Schmidt

Dear Parent:

There will be a 5th grade traveling basketball team and a 6th grade traveling basketball team. These two teams will participate in weekend league games and tournaments held in January and February.  Practice will start right after Thanksgiving.  Practice is generally one or two days a week depending on the schedule and the coach.  A practice and game schedule will be given at the first practice on December 3rd at 5:30pm-7:00pm in the Shiocton High School Gym.  Game uniforms are provided by the Shiocton Basketball Young Chiefs Club.   

Registration consists of signing your son up for a basketball team and paying a registration fee.   The fee for your son to be on a team is $20.00.  You can pay and register your son at 4:00pm-4:30pm located in the Shiocton High School Gym on one of the following dates:
October 27
November 3

The 5th and 6th grade basketball program is directed by parents volunteering their time to coach practices, league games, and tournaments.  If you are interested in volunteering as a coach or in other capacities, please get in contact with Chad Schmidt (head varsity boys basketball coach) at 986-3351 ext. 752.  More information will be presented at a later date to the parents and players.

Sincerely,

Chad Schmidt

